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 It has now been nearly three weeks since we first learned of allegations against Coach Gregg 

Marshall involving physical violence and a pattern of verbal and emotional abuse targeting 

undergraduate students at Wichita State. Among other incidents, it is alleged that Coach Marshall 

punched a former player, that he choked an assistant coach, and that he used racially insensitive 

 

 The investigation should proceed. The investigation may ultimately conclude that the 

allegations against Coach Marshall have no basis in reality and were completely fabricated. If that is 

the case, he should be loudly and publicly exonerated, and in my opinion he would deserve a loud 

and sincere apology from his accusers. 

 However, while that formal investigation is ongoing, the nature of the allegations—physical 

violence and racist verbal abuse against undergraduate students—is such that we cannot in 

conscience act as if they don’t exist while the investigation proceeds. 

 Chapter 3, Section 41 of the university’s Policies and Procedures manual states explicitly that 

“Involuntary Separation may occur at any time and may result from a first-time action or violation, or 

as a result of ongoing coaching or corrective action.” And that, “If the situation warrants review or 

investigation, the Employee may be placed on Administrative Leave.” The manual specifies that 


